
 

Dear ENERGY STAR®  Pool Pumps  Stakeholders:  
  
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) would like to remind stakeholders that the effective date for  
the Version 3.1  ENERGY STAR Pool Pumps Program Requirements is July 19, 2021. On this date, only  
products certified to Version 3.1  and submitted by EPA-recognized certification bodies (CBs) to EPA using the 
Version 3.1  web service will display on our list of certified models.  Please note that the Version 3.0 ENERGY  
STAR Pool Pumps Program  Requirements were amended. Pool pumps that were already certified early to 
Version 3.0 are not affected by this change.  
  
Please contact EPA at  poolpumps@energystar.gov  with any  questions regarding the specification. CBs  
should  direct questions concerning the submittal of Version 3.1  certified pool  
pumps  to  Certification@energystar.gov.  
  
Thank you for  your support of the ENERGY STAR program.  

For  more information,  visit:  www.energystar.gov  

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have 
at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY 
STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your  MESA  account. If you are 
not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, please  
contact  EnergyStarProducts@energystar.gov.   Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide  
or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.  
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EPA (Climate Protection Partnerships Division)  - ENERGY STAR  

1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Washington, DC, 20460 US   
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